He Kaupare. He Manaaki.

ww " Digital Operations

Kia ora,

We'd just like to ensure that you have seen our PMS Code List communications sent on 11/6
and 18/6 regarding the multiple contract variations in place from July 1st, and are working to
be ready for that date.

Please note that there are also other contract variations specific to contract holders that were
not included in the communications as they're not generally utilised by PMS users. It's possible
these contract holders may need to manually update their system and may seek assistance
from your support teams.

Any gueries can be directed to digitaloperations@acc.co.nz
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